
   
  

 
  
           
 

 
 

        
  

 
 
 

The saying “March comes in like a lion and goes out like a lamb,” has certainly been fulfilled so far!  
It was quite a shock to the system this week getting used to coats and scarves again but we certainly still 
need them so please ensure your child has appropriate outdoor coats and shoes for school, every day. 

This week began with a wonderful celebration led by the Year 5 and 6 children who went to Borwick Hall 
for their residential trip before the holiday. The children showed their appreciation to God for the 

beautiful creation they enjoyed, and to the staff who provided them with such memorable experiences and 
opportunities. Thank you to those parents and carers who were able to join us. Next week Year 3 and 4 
are having a special Borwick Day trip so they can experience some of these adventures for themselves. 

We are hoping and praying for the sun to shine on them too! 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Kara in Y3 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Kara always displays wonderful manners 
and a respectful attitude to all members of our school family and is a delight to her class. We are very proud of you 
Kara - keep your light shining. 
 

      

Health & Safety Reminders 
                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 

• If your child needs an inhaler at home, they must have a named inhaler kept in school at all times. 
• If your child needs to have medication in school, you must fill in our Medicine Form (available from the office 

or you can download one from our website) 
• Please only use the main entrance when coming in to school, for Safeguarding reasons. 
 Please do not park on the yellow zig zag lines or between the yellow signs - this applies to the Drop Off on 

Lea Rd and on Sidgreaves Lane. 
 Children may bring in a healthy snack to eat at morning break. Crisps and chocolate bars are not allowed. 

 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                 

 
          Thank you for your support,  
                                             C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is HOPE 
 

Attendance Winners 
Many congratulations to Year 5 who achieved the 

best attendance last half term.  
Mr Bateman is very proud of them and together they 

are deciding on a Year 5 treat to celebrate their 
success. 

Sing Together 
The children who took part in Sing Together last 

night, sang their hearts out and made us extremely 
proud as a school. Well done for going The Extra 

Mile. Thank you also to Mr Bateman for all his hard 
work in preparing the children for the event and to 
Mrs Edmonds and Miss Watson for giving up their 
time. It was a heart-warming, memorable evening! 


